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I understand keeping up with inflation but, doing away with day use fees could be harsh for
the boating community. There are not boat launching fees that I know of. If there was a
boating pass for launching would be better for ease of use rather than stopping to fill out and
pay everytime you go to launch your boat. The backup at the boatramp would be horrendous
and harder for the rangers. Increase the cost of day use permits or just have a ramp use permit.
Respectfully,

Becky Jones
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